Dear President Kehoe:

The Accredltmg Commissmn for Commumty and Jumor Colleges, Western
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College will occur in Falt 2008.
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The Mldterm Report will become part of the accreditation history of the
149 %0 vad i mmamgran fvitba neviramarehepsive,




Dr. E. Kehoe

Long Beach City College
January 31, 2006 '
Page Two

The Commission requires that you give the report and this letter appropriate dissemination to
your college staff and to those who were signatories of your college report. This group should
include campus leadership and the Board of Trustees. The Commission also requires that all
reports be made available to the public. Placing copies in the college library can accomplish this.

Sincerely,

Lo O Aoner

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D.
President

BAB/tl

«cc: Dr. Linda Umbdenstock, Accreditation Liaison Officer
Board President, Long Beach City College



